
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LIC Helps Clean Up the Community 

"We took part in the Great British Spring Clean.” 
 

As part of the Great British Spring Clean, members of LIC's congregation 
participated in a community clean-up of Railway Children Walk, BR1, on 
Saturday the 4th of March. 

 

Cleaners were joined by Heidi Alexander MP before heading off for 
refreshments at the Peace Of Cake event at Goldsmiths Community 
Centre. As with previous PoC events, it was a great opportunity for non 
Muslims to meet & chat with Muslims, sometimes for the first ever time! 

 

Imam Shakeel Begg, who took part, said "The Lewisham Community yet 
again proves it's excellence, as the community cleans the streets 
together." 

 

Our particular thanks to the organisers, and to the youngsters of *1st 
Lewisham Park Scouts Group* for their youthful energy! 

 

CLICK HERE FOR MORE PICTURES 
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https://www.facebook.com/Lewishamislamiccentre/posts/753102791510773


 

 

Thank you for reading! Don’t forget to share as much as possible! 

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA @LewishamMosque 

 


